Forthcoming events

The Royal College of Psychiatrists Women in
Psychiatry Special Interest Group are holding a
one-day meeting entitied Career Development
Day for Women Psychiatrists. This will be held
at the Institute of Psychiatry, London on Wed-
nesday 25 February. Application forms and
further information: Lee Wilding, Short Courses
Office, Institute of Psychiatry, De Crespigny
Park, Denmark Hill, London SE5 8AF (Tel:
0171 919 3170; Fax: 0171 740 5172; e-mail:
L.wilding@iop.bpmf.ac.uk).

A one-day conference on Whole Person Medi-
cine has been organised by the John Young
Foundation and the School of Postgraduate
Medicine at Keele University. This will take place
on 6 March at Keele University. Further informa-
tion: Tel/Fax: 01785 258428.

A Conference on Evidence Based Child
Mental Health Care has been organised for 9
March 1998 in Northampton. Further informa-
tion: Dr K. N. Dwivedi, Child and Family
Consultation Service, 8 Notre Dame Mews,
Northampton NN1 2BG (Tel: 01604 604608;
Fax: 01604 604531; e-mail: kedard@chngh.
demon.co.uk).

The 51st Residential Revision course for the
MRCPsych examinations will be held at the
Untiversity of Surrey, Guildford from 28 March-3
April for Part 1 and from 15-23 April for Part II.
Further details: Mrs , Belmont Post-
graduate Psychiatric Centre, Chiltern Wing,
Sutton Hospital, Sutton, Surrey SM2 S5NF (Tel:
0181 296 4177).

The 5th World Congress on Innovations in
Psychiatry - 1998 will be held from 19-22 May
at the Westminster Central Hall, London.
Further information: World Forum for Mental
Health, P.O. Box B135, Huddersfield, UK (Tel:
44(0) 1484 532102; Fax: 44(0) 1484 425699).

There is a call for papers for the TAPS 13th
Annual Conference - July 1998 entitled Com-
munity Care for the New Millennium. TAPS
would be pleased to receive details of both
initiatives and research into the effectiveness of
care facilities and systems of care delivery. If you
would like a paper to be considered for presenta-
tion, please send a short summary (no longer
than one page of A4) to Dr Naom Trieman, TAPS
Research Unit, 69 Fleet Road, Hampstead,
London NW3 2QU (Tel: 0171 586 4090; Fax:
0171 722 9959).
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